
 

 

 

 

       

 

                                        Chaminade Music Club  of  Yonkers 

                                           Founded  in  1895 
   Co-Presidents Marcia Klein and Judith Skoog 

           Albert Lotto, Pianist     
  Tuesday,  April 17, 2018  

              Will Library, Yonkers N.Y.  
                    2:00 P.M. 
          March 31, 2018. 

Dear Friends, 
 
 
What a wonderful welcome to Spring with the return to us of the fabulous 

international pianist, Albert Lotto. 
 
This time, in between tours he brings us a beautiful Beethoven program, 

including the Moonlight Sonata. We might be treated to some Chopin too. 
 

“As a young man, Albert Lotto was cited by music critic, Robert Sherman of the New 
York Times, as a pianist of "spectacular virtuosity" and by Irving Heller of the Montreal 
Gazette as one who has the gift to communicate the romance and poetry of the music of 
Brahms, Schumann and Chopin with an "ability which is rare, even phenomenal for 
one of his years".          

The public is welcome to attend the concert.  Non-members will be asked for a 
suggested minimum $5 contribution to the scholarship fund. Thank you. 

The audience is invited to meet the artist at a reception immediately following the 
concert.  

For more information or directions, call co-presidents Marcia Klein (914) 631-
6674 or Judith Skoog (914)948-6775. 

SAVE THE DATE:  

Tuesday, May 8, 2018:   European artists perform French music.  

Violinist Mélanie  Clapiès and pianist Josefina Urraca. 

 


